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Scholarships
In order to further the study of insurance and 
encourage, support and reward exceptional students 
with an interest in an insurance career, a number 
of scholarships have been established by the Derek 
Hughes/NAPSLO Educational Foundation. 

Many of the scholarships were established to recognize 
contributions made by industry leaders, such as Rolland 
L. Wiegers, Herbert W. Kaufman, Scott W. Polley, Richard 
E. Hull, Russell Bond, Gary E. Frohn, Michael J. Snead 
and Kevin A. McLaughlin.

The Foundation annually awards approximately 14 
scholarships of $5,000. One scholarship is reserved each 
year for a student nominated by the National Association 
of Professional Surplus Lines Offices (NAPSLO).

Applications may be downloaded from the Scholarships 
section of the Foundation’s page on the NAPSLO website 
at www.napslo.org/foundation. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, students must:

•	 Be enrolled, or accepted for enrollment, in an 
undergraduate degree program majoring in Risk 
Management & Insurance or have completed 
coursework to insurance, or possess work experience 
in the insurance industry. 

•	 Have and maintain a GPA of 3.25 or above.

•	 Be enrolled in at least 12 credit hours each semester.

•	 Complete and submit the online scholarship 
application form, including a 500-word statement 
regarding your interest in the scholarship. Incomplete 
applications will not be considered. 

•	 Have two letters of recommendation submitted. We 
recommend one come from an academic advisor, 
counselor or teacher/professor and the second from 
an employer or insurance professional.

•	 Include an electronic copy of your academic transcript 
with the scholarship application to greta@napslo.org. 

•	 Financial need and student’s area of study relating to 
a career in insurance will be one factor in considering  
candidates. 

Previous recipients of this scholarship are eligible to 
receive it in subsequent years, but must reapply each 
year. Applications must be received by the NAPSLO 
office by June 1.

Scholarship winners will be notified by mail and 
scholarship funds awarded will be forwarded to the 
student’s school for distribution.
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